
 
November 26, 2007 

Eritrean Solidarity – A conference Press Release 

On Sunday November 4th and 25th, 2007, existing and new members of the Eritrean 

Anti Tyranny Global Solidarity (Eritrean Solidarity) held a series of teleconferences.  

The twelve civic organizations and media entities from the USA and Canada 

participated in the teleconference to discuss the process of consolidating their 
activities.  

The civic organizations deemed it necessary to genuinely work together stressing the 

fact that there is nothing (and there should be nothing) that should prevent them 

from working together to achieve their common goals. Indeed, "we owe it to 
ourselves and our people to find ways to work together". ”Unnecessary duplication of 

work" and "reinventing the wheels" has already damaged our standing and 
squandered our meager resources.  

It is with the spirit of hope that "the twelve civic organizations" has decided to hold 
their first founding conference in Washington, DC on December 15, 2007. All current 

members will attend the conference that will discuss, among other things, future 
activities and the structure of the Eritrean Solidarity.  

It is expected that other international regions namely Europe, Australia, Middle East 

and Sudan will also hold their conferences to prepare for a global conference of the 

Eritrean Solidarity. The Eritrean Solidarity calls on all member and friendly civic 
organizations to hasten the convening of their respective regional conferences to 

pave the way for a global conference.  

Since the Eritrean Solidarity is an open umbrella for all civic organization, all those 

organized on the local level are invited (and urged) to attend and be part of 
the upcoming founding conference.  

For further details please contact our coordinators,  

Dr Yonas Mehari              Ymehari@gmail.com 
Semere Habtemariam       edf-dallas@onebox.com 

The Eritrean Solidarity is a global non-partisan umbrella of civic organizations around 

the world. It brings different independent organizations under one umbrella for a 

coordinated struggle to bring about justice, fairness, constitutional government and a 

peaceful Eritrea. Member organizations do not lose their identity or independence by 
joining the Eritrean Solidarity.  

Individuals are encouraged to form organizations on the local level to be able to join 

the Eritrean Solidarity.  
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